
Date: 19th February 2018 

  

Subject: Information Required - Indian exporters in military clothing sector 

  

Dear Members, 

A delegation from Morocco is scheduled to visit India from 24th to 26th February 2018. In this regard, 

Department of Commerce has desired for the names of exporters who are in manufacturing of Military 

Clothing or can manufacture the military clothing for supplying to Morocco. The details of the exporters 

will be shared with Department of Commerce. Interested member exporters can send their name in the 

below format: 

  

Information Format: 

Name of the Exporter: 

City of Unit: 

RCMC No.: 

Name of Representative: 

Mobile No.: 

Email id: - 

Products Manufactured by Exporter: 

Production Capacity: 

Export Turnover: 

  

Please submit the above details by Wednesday, 21st February, 2018 to policycell@aepcindia.com. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Chandrima Chatterjee, 
Advisor, AEPC 
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